
February 25, 2008  

Reference Letter for ELIBUNNY FAMILY CHILD CARE 

To whom it may concern, 

I have known Elizabeth for 8 years, and in this time, I have always found her to be a very hard 

hardworking, conscientious and responsible individual of exceptional maturity. 

Since meeting Elizabeth and becoming a mother myself, I have discovered Elizabeth’s impressive natural 

abilities in caring for children. I know that this has always been a strong personal and professional 

interest of hers, and I strongly support her efforts to open her own day care center. I believe that 

Elizabeth’s possesses all of the qualities that I as a mother could hope to find in a caregiver: sensitivity 

and understanding of the needs of children at various levels of development, patience and tenderness in 

meeting their demands, as well as the imagination and energy level to keep children happily 

entertained! As a parent, I would feel very much at ease leaving my children in Elizabeth’s care.  

Please do not hesitate to contact me at (202)288-2035 if I can be of assistance in providing any addition 

on my knowledge of Elizabeth’s excellent child care abilities 

Best regards, 

Susan Olsen 


